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CLOSURE OF MARSHALL PASS 
 
The Marshall Pass National Forest System Road #243 is closed until further notice due to 
road damage.  The road damage is on the west side approximately four miles from the top 
of Marshall Pass at the Marshall Creek crossing.  The road is impassable by all motorized 
vehicles and is gated closed at the top of Marshall Pass.  The west segment of the Marshall 
Pass Road is open below the washout.  If you have any questions or for more information 
please contact Janice Chapman at (970) 641-0471. 
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